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Board of Governors of the 
Federal Reserve System, 

Washington, 
D. C. 

Gentlemen; 

I would appreciate it, if you would send me 
ten copies of the statement dated February 19, 1945, 
submitted by Governor Eccles before the Banking and 
Currency Committee of the United States Senate. 

Sincerely yours, 

B. H. Beckhart 
Director of Research 
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